SETH GS MEDICAL COLLEGE AND KEM HOSPITAL

PAREL, MUMBAI - 400012

NOTICE REGARDING UNDERGRADUATE (UG) STUDENTS HOSTEL
ACCOMMODATION

Date: 08/06/2023

To
The Directorate of Medical Education and Research (DMER)

Subject: Non-availability of Hostel facility for accommodating Undergraduate (UG) [MBBS,
BOTH, BPTH, BPMT & DMLT] students for the academic year 2023-2024 (New admission)

Sir

I' would like to inform you that. due to the increase in number of UG (MBBS) seats from the
academic year 2019-2020 all the hostels of Seth GS Medical College are occupied. Our hostel
wardens tried their best to search new avenues for accommodating UG students for the past

one year. But, despite their best efforts, we could not find any accommodation facility in the
nearby areas.

We have planned for constructing new hostel buildings, but it will take time before the new
hostels are ready. So, under the current circumstances we are not in a position for providing
hostel accommodation facility to All the First Year UG [MBBS] students and All academic
years of other paramedical UG courses [BOTH, BPTH, BPMT & DMLT] who will be admitted
in the academic year 2023-2024.

I request you to please make a note of this and kindly put the circular about non-availability of
hostel facility at Seth GS Medical College and KEM Hospital, Parel, Mumbai for the new
admission (2023-2024 batch) on the DMER website in advance.

This is for your kind information and necessary action

Thanking you.

Sincerely

Parel. Mumbai — 400012

Dezn, K.EMH. & &
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